
FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 24th November 2023
This half term our school focus is: Kindness

Dates for your Diary
Monday 27th November – Friday 1st December - Scholastic Book Fair.

Monday 27th November – Parent Forum, 6pm Dolphins Class.

Friday December 1st 2.45pm – Come and join your children in their classroom

for shared reading.

Wednesday 6th December – Christmas concert for music pupils in Village Club (details 

tbc) Friday 8th December – Seals Class to Tremough for the Christmas Science Lectures

Friday 8th December – Flushing Christmas Lights Switch On, lantern parade and carols.

Monday 11th December – KS1 Dress Rehearsal (AM).

Monday 11th December – Squashbox Theatre visiting school.

Tuesday 12th December – KS1 Performance; Prickly Hay! 2.15pm up at St Peter’s Church.

Thursday 14h December – KS2 Carol Service and Christingle 2pm up at St Peter’s Church- join 

the Friends of Flushing, down at the Village Club afterwards, for fun, games and mince pies!

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Dinner Day!

Tuesday 19th December –End of Autumn Term 2023.

Thursday 4th January 2024- Start of Spring Term 2024.

Attendance
Starfish 91.2%
Seals  95.7%
Dolphins 96.5%
Congratulations Dolphins!!

Praise Certificates

Starfish– Idris and Josie  
Seals – Myleigh and Roman
Dolphins – Nico and Freja

Congratulations Everybody!
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Save the date!
We are really looking forward to 
hosting another Scholastic Book Fair 
between Monday November 27th and 
Friday December 1st in school.
An ideal opportunity to buy books for 
Christmas and support our school!
JoIn in our book review competition –
closing date Wednesday November 29th!

Your Views Please!

Thank you to everyone 
who has already completed 
the annual parent survey.  
The link is on Class Dojo 
and paper copies will be 
available in the school 

foyer and at the parental 
consultations.  

THANK YOU!
Our lovely new basketball hoops have 
been installed- thank you so much Mr. 
Richardson and Mr. Ward, that was not 

an easy job! The children were delighted 
and started playing out there 

immediately!

This year we collected a
an incredible £182.70 
for Children in Need
Thank you all for 
your fantastic efforts


